
 

Monthly Newsletter - april 2021 
 

We hope you all enjoyed your Easter celebrations and got your fill of  

Hot Cross Buns and Chocolate for another year! We certainly did!  
 

 

 
 

April Birthdays 

 

This month we wish Lynette (15th of April) and Jake (25th of April) a 
Happy Birthday from all of us at Pathways to Better Living. 

We wish you all the very best and hope you have a wonderful day! 
 



 

Wednesday Night Dinner Groups will resume  

on 21st April, 2021  
 

 



 

Friday Morning Coffee Groups will also be back - recommencing  
on 23rd of April 

 
We are constantly monitoring the Covid-19 situation and will be guided by the restrictions and 

guidelines provided by the relevant state authorities. If cancellations of any group activities are 

deemed necessary we will advise you immediately. 



 

Memories from March Dinner Groups 

 

 
 

 
Please call us on 1300 702845 if you or someone        
you know would like to be involved in any of our 

groups 
…the more the merrier! 


